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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No: 028 8772 4403  Fax: 028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

24th June 2020

Dear Parents,

As the School term comes close to an end I want to thank you all for the support that you have given the children and the staff over the past weeks. It has been an incredibly busy and difficult time for everyone. The children and their well-being, as always has been our priority. We are relieved and very thankful that they are all well. 

Boys and girls - WELL DONE on your remote learning work! The tasks are nearly done!

Everyone in School is really looking forward to seeing each one of you. We will do all we can to make sure that when you come back to school you will be safe and happy. We are working on that already!!

Class structure for the incoming year is 

P1/ P2    P3/P4/P5     P6/P7

Parents, enjoy some down time with your children after this week. It’s Summertime! Let them relax from schoolwork, both you and they deserve a break. 

Trust that everything in School will be in place for your children’s safe return -myself, all staff and the Governors are working hard to ensure this and this work will continue.

You will be informed of all arrangements at the appropriate time.

Mrs McNeice 

 

